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Mosborough Primary School

New School Road

Mosborough

Sheffield

S20 5ES
Tel: 0114 248 6211Fax: 0114 2477121

                                      Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk
Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk
Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon
Friday, 06 January 2017
Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome Back

Welcome back to a new year at Mosborough. I hope you all had a wonderful break. The children have been keen to tell us all about the fantastic time they have had.
Sparkle and Shine Assembly

Thank you to those people who attended the final assembly of last year. As promised, by Mrs Smales, the weather was great. I am certain that you will agree with me that it was a fabulous way to conclude our term. The children and indeed ‘most’ of the staff sang like angels! 
Christmas Jumpers

Thanks to those who sent their children in a Christmas jumper, there were some delightful designs on display. This day raised £267.40 for ‘Save the Children.’ Well done everybody!
Attendance

Currently our attendance stands at 97%. This is good, and in line with our target.  It is essential that the children are in school every day to ensure that they do not miss out on any of their education.
Diary Dates

Attached to this letter you will find revised diary dates. You will begin to receive letters about some of the events we have planned for the children very soon. 
Y2 Residential

Following on from last year’s extremely popular overnight stay for Y2 children in Filey; I had hoped to be in a position to invite the current Y2 parents to a meeting about our new trip. We had provisionally booked the same place (Habershon House). We received news just before Christmas that Rotherham Council had taken the decision to sell the property and promptly cancelled our booking.  To be clear this was not linked in any way to our children staying there last year! We still intend to try and arrange a residential for the children and are in the process of visiting a couple of properties over the next few weeks.  We still want the trip to reflect the theme ‘Coastlines’ and must be at a price which is reasonable. I will be in touch very soon with further information.

Young Voices

This choir event is next week. If your children have been participating in the after school club you will have received a letter, tickets and T-shirts just before Christmas. I am certain they will all have a fantastic time.
Family of Schools Communication Consultation
It is now 2 years since our last Family of Schools Communication Consultation. This is an online consultation where we collect the views of families across our 10 schools (Westfield, Mosborough Primary, Halfway Juniors, Halfway Nursery Infants, Shortbrook Primary, Emmanuel Juniors, Waterthorpe Nursery Infants, Reignhead Primary, Beighton Nursery Infants and Brookhouse Juniors). 

It is really important for us to find out how well you feel we communicate with you so please click on the link below to complete the short questionnaire. (The link is also on the school website and Westfield FoS website.)

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YL9KMMX

If you would prefer to fill in a hard copy please ask for one at the school office. These should be returned to the office by 30th January.

The consultation will close on 3rd February to allow us to collate results and decide on what actions we need to take to improve.

Don’t forget to visit the Westfield Family of Schools website for information about what is happening in our schools. The website also shares a lot of information and guidance about Special Educational Needs and Disabilities. 
The website address is  http://www.westfieldfamily.org/
Yours

Martin Fallon
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